
 
 
 

 RESPONSIBLE GAMING PROGRAM 
 ANNUAL AWARD APPLICATION 2005/2006 
 
Please complete the following voluntary component and application to be named a Responsible Gaming Venue for the 
Annual Responsible Gaming Award.  Check all boxes that apply to confirm completion of the component.  Application 
must be submitted and received at the AGLC St. Albert by March 31, 2006.  Please fax completed form to (780) 447-
8910, Attention Retail Services. 
 

Location Name:   

Retailer #:  Address:  

Date:    

 

MANDATORY COMPONENT 
 All staff having any involvement with VLTs have viewed the Winning Moments videotape and received an AADAC 

completion certificate.  To demonstrate compliance with this requirement, all staff must make the completion 
certificate available to AGLC staff, on request. 

 All required signs are posted, current and in good condition.  The list of mandatory signs currently includes: 
 Problem Gambling poster 
 Irregularities poster 
 Robbery Procedures poster 
 VLT Rules of Play poster 
 Intoxication & Gaming poster (new) 
 Prohibition of Granting Credit poster 

 
VOLUNTARY COMPONENTS (MUST BE COMPLETED TO BE ELIGIBLE FOR THE AWARD) 

 Establishment ensures the plastic brochure holder, supplied by the AGLC is well stocked with the brochures and 
AADAC business cards.  These items are available through the AGLC Hotline.  

 Establishment owners or one senior staff member have completed the AADAC/AGLC Responsible Gaming survey 
provided below.   

 Please circle either YES or NO in response to Questions 1-3. 
 

1. Are the scenarios in the Winning Moments video realistic?     YES  NO 
 
2. Have all required staff seen the Winning Moments Video and have been certified? YES  NO 

 
3. Do you know how to provide information to VLT customers that may have a  

 problem with gambling?         YES  NO 
 

4. What does Responsible Gaming mean to you? (short answer) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YEARLY AWARDS 
VLT retailers fulfilling all four components, as described above, are eligible to receive yearly awards as follows: 
• An advertisement in their local newspaper(s), paid for by AADAC and the AGLC, recognizing the establishment as 

having taken part in he Responsible Gaming Program; and 
• A wall plaque, paid for by AADAC and the AGLC, that also identifies the establishment as being recognized as a 

socially responsible gaming venue. 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Owner / Signatory (Print Name)  Owner / Signatory (Signature) 

 
Questions can be directed to retail.services@aglc.gov.ab.ca
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